
Med Flights Available 
 

 

There are two med flight companies available in Deer Mountain Fire Protection District. Specific rules 

apply for ordering a helicopter for medical transport of a patient. The person to be airlifted must be a 

critical patient for life or limb. This is why only an EMS staff person, or the Fire Chief can call for the 

helicopter.   

 

Both available med flight companies offer annual memberships people can purchase to cover their 

flights. To determine which service is best for your medical situation and/or budget please visit the 

websites listed below: 

 

AirMedCare  

AirMedCare is a non-profit and will not charge a patient if they are unable to pay for the medical 

services.   

 

 

Reach  

Reach is a for-profit company and will pursue payment from the patient if insurance does not cover 

the services.  

 

 

https://www.airmedcarenetwork.com/
https://reachair.com/membership/
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